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To whom it may concern 

There are a small corridor of houses that are affected by planes when they come in to land
at the airport. Living even 100 metres from this flight path causes a lot less noise and
disruption. Objections may therefore be very limited but the few who are affected are
indeed distressed. The noise and frequency of the planes has increased considerably over
the 20 years I have lived in my property, the shadows of the planes eclipsing the house as
they are that close. Night time is particularly bad when at around 10.30 pm there seems to
be a plane every minute coming in to land and at times, we have to pause the t.v. as we
cannot hear it, or are disturbed in bed. Whilst we managed with this currently, an increase
would not be acceptable. 

Can the flight path not be moved so it goes over the fields rather than the houses? Even
100 metres would make a difference and would affect far less residents. 

Regards

Teresa Bunyan 
129 Manor Rd, Caddington, Luton LU1 4HJ, 




